
Dear Committee Members:  

I am writing to implore you NOT to pass SB 1512. I am a strong supporter of National Popular Vote but not as a 
ballot measure. This is a bad bill that will require an expensive ballot campaign for something that 
Constitutionally does not have to go to the ballot. Every other state that has joined the compact has done so via 
state legislation as stated in the Constitution. Why waste Oregonians' time and money on a ballot measure that 
is not necessary? Oregon should join the NPV compact, but this is NOT the way to do it.  

Sincerely,  

Mary Anne Donley 
Portland, Oregon 
PCP, District 43 

 
 


